## UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES DILIMAN QUEZON CITY

DIRECT LINE: (632) 928-5107

VoIP Trunkline 981-8500 LOCAL: 2583

Fax:: (632) 928-5107

E-Mail: ovcaa@ovcaa.upd.edu.ph

## OFFICE OF THE VICE-CHANCELLOR FOR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

MEMORANDUM NO. OVCAA-BMP 17-276-A

TO : ALL DEANS, DIRECTORS, HEADS OF ACADEMIC UNITS

.\_\_\_\_\_

FROM: BENITO M. PACHECO, Ph.D. You

Vice-Chancellor for Academic Affairs and Chair, UP Diliman GE Committee

SUBJECT: UPD General Education Conference 2017 Pre-Registration: Extension

of Pre-Registration

DATE: 3 March 2017

It has come to our knowledge that more than our anticipated numbers are interested in participating in the upcoming GE Conference, especially as it is a back-to-back activity with the UC Special Meeting on the UPD GE Curriculum. Thus, we are extending the deadline for pre-registration to Thursday, 09 March 2017.

Colleges/ Units are encouraged to email us their requested numbers as early as possible so that we can make prompt adjustments regarding the Conference venue and budget.

Thank you.